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Report published to focus on healthcare in Africa

In preparation of the conference, Healthcare In Africa, taking place in Cape Town, South Africa on 6-7 March 2012, The
Economist Intelligence Unit (EIU), published the report The Future Of Healthcare In Africa, commissioned by Janssen
Pharmaceutica NV.

The report focuses on five possible future scenarios for African healthcare systems over the next ten years. Thirty-four
leading healthcare experts, representing the entire chain of stakeholders across the sector, helped the editors identify the
key trends shaping African healthcare systems.

Jane Griffiths, company group chairman of Janssen in EMEA, explains, "The study draws a very high level picture,
combining statistics with trends and possible scenarios that could form the basis for further discussions on which policy
options to take. Solutions can only become clearer by having open and constructive discussions with all parties involved,

based on factual analyses".

Download The Future of Healthcare (Size: 2.25MB)
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